United States Senate

WASHINGTON, DC 20510-1011

January 8th, 2025

The Honorable Louis DeJoy Postmaster General United States Postal Service 475 L'Enfant Plaza SW Washington, D.C. 20260

Dear Postmaster General DeJoy,

As we have discussed continuously this year, it is urgent that the service performance of the U.S. Postal Service improve for Georgians and people across the country. I continue to hear from Georgia families and businesses about the difficulty they face sending and receiving their mail.

Today, I specifically write to raise to your attention how the Postal Service's issues in Georgia continue to negatively impact health care for veterans. In addition to issues with receiving prescription medications over the mail, I have heard from constituents that notices from Veterans Affairs Medical Clinics are not being delivered in a timely manner. These notices with timesensitive information, such as appointment information, must delivered on time.

Access to medical information in a timely manner is vital for the wellbeing and health of all veterans who have serves our nation.

I urge you to investigate these issues specific to veterans' healthcare. Please also provide me an update on the current on-time delivery statistics in Georgia by January 31st, 2025. I look forward to your prompt response.

Sincerely,

Jon Ossoff

United States Senator